Replied: 27/4/1956

## BIRKBECK COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF LONDON)

MALET STREET W.C. 1

LANGHAM 7941

## DEPARTMENT OF THE HISTORY OF ART

HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT N. B. L. PEVSNER, C.B.E., Ph.D.

From:18, Gower Street,
London, W.C. 1.

26th April, 1956.

Dear Mr. Russell-Gebbett,

I am very sorry not to be able to come to Nottingham. You must realise that with my normal work and the amount of lecturing I have to do in connection with that, I have to ration outside lecturing very severely and as I can't do more than six or eight hours a term I usually find that they are booked up quite a long time in advance.

Yours sincerely,

M. Revsner.

P. Russell-Gebbett, Esq., Department of Spanish, University of Nottingham, University Park, Nottingham.